
Pulpit Announcements 
Easter Sunday of the Lord’s Resurrection 

April 9, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Couple to Couple League, 

which supports married couples who seek to plan their family’s according to 

the teachings of the Church. 

 

• Thank you to everyone who made donations to our Easter flowers. Our 

flowers are for your intentions. The list of donors can be found on our parish 

website. 

 

• Thank you to the many parishioners who participated in the sacred liturgies 

of Holy Thursday and Good Friday. May God bless you for your devotion to 

him! 

 

• As is our custom here at Our Lady of Grace, our parish campus and church 

building are closed this coming week, April 10-14, in observance of Easter 

Week. There is no public Mass. All activities are suspended. 

 

• Our Faith Formation on Wednesday evenings is on hiatus until April 19. 

 

• Our annual Mercy Service will be held next Sunday, April 16, at 3:00 PM. 

We’ll have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Confessions, readings from 

Saint Faustina’s Diary, and a singing of the Divine Mercy Chaplet. All are 

welcome! 
 

 

https://ccli.org/
https://gracewepray.org/easter-flower-donation-bulletin/
https://gracewepray.org/easter-flower-donation-bulletin/

